Dear BCS Community,
Please see the video link below for a message from our Fine Arts Chair, Travis Pollard
regarding the Fine Arts programming for all of BCS for the 2020-21 school year. Additional

information will be coming soon.

Fine Arts Video >>

This year in 4th grade our students will continue to explore art in their classrooms. Additionally,
our students will play the recorder for music. Recorders will be allowed outside while socially
distanced

During the first semester of 5th grade, there will be a rotation between Art, Choir, and Music. For
Choir and Music, the focus will be on music appreciation. The introduction to Choir and Band
that would have normally happened last Spring, will take place during this Fall semester as part
of the Fine Arts rotation. Our desire is for students to choose their two electives between Band,
Choir, and Art in the second semester. Any singing for choir introduction would occur outside
and socially distanced.

It's a great day to be a Brentwood Bear!

Jeremy Thornton
Elementary Principal

Carol Johnson
Secondary Principal


https://youtu.be/eYtElpYrM88

